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The Governor’s Crime Commission is pleased to announce that the U.S. Department of Justice will be awarding formula block grants to North Carolina.  Grants will then be awarded by the Governor’s Crime Commission through a competitive application process.  
Funds will be awarded to nonprofit entities and governmental agencies for innovative programs that will improve the efficiency and effectiveness of the justice system and enhance the quality of service to victims of crime in North Carolina.  Proposals will be accepted in the areas of: juvenile justice, criminal justice improvement, and crime victims’ services.
*All grant pre-applications must be submitted on-line via the Governor’s Crime Commission’s website.  The application deadline (including the signature page) is 5:00pm on Friday, January 29, 2010.  Grants will begin July 1, 2010.
Please share this information with others who might be interested!

Governor’s Crime Commission
1201 Front Street, Suite 200
Raleigh, NC  27609


To assist agencies with grant preparation, the Commission will          offer Program Development and Grant Writing Workshops on:
Tuesday, October 13, 2009 – Pitt County    

Meeting at:  Goess Student Center, Pitt Community College  

1986 Pitt Tech Road, Winterville, NC  28590
                      Phone: 252-493-7200
Friday, October 16, 2009 – Lee County    

Meeting at:  Dennis A. Wicker Civic Center
1801 Nash Street, Sanford, NC  27330                               

Phone: 919-776-0345
Tuesday, October 20, 2009 – Catawba County

Meeting at:  Hickory Metro Convention Center

1960 13th Ave. Dr. SE, Hickory, NC  28602 
Phone: 828-324-8600
Attendance is encouraged. If you plan to attend, please register at:  www.ncgccd.org
Questions? Contact Toni Lockley at: TLockley@ncgccd.org
North Carolina Department of Crime Control and Public Safety
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